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Event Report: Celebration of National Education Day in Collaboration with District Legal 

Services Authority Kulgam (DLSA) at the premises of GDC Kulgam. 

On 11th November 2023, the Debates and Seminar Committee / NSS Unit  of GDC Kulgam, in 

collaboration with the District Legal Services Authority Kulgam (DLSA), celebrated National 

Education Day under the banner of “Samvidhan Divas - My Constitution My Pride”. 

The event was inaugurated by Principal Prof. Syed Ezaz Hussain Rizvi, who welcomed the 

distinguished guests from the DLSA. The session began with an interactive question-and-answer 

segment, fostering a dynamic exchange between the guests, students, and the faculty. 

The students actively participated in the event, sharing their views on the topic of the day. Their 

engagement contributed significantly to the success of the program. Ms Ayat Manzoor, Ms Bareera 

Mushtaq and Mr Mohsin Mushtaq, all Semester 3rd Students and NSS Volunteers, delivered speeches 

on the occasion . A key highlight was the insightful exchange of views as students shared their 

perspectives on the topic under discussion. 

The Chief Guest, Ms. Tabasum Qadir Parray, Judge and Secretary, DLSA, engaged in a meaningful 

dialogue with the students. This interaction facilitated knowledge-sharing between the legal 

professionals and the academic community at GDC Kulgam, enriching the overall experience of the 

event. 

The event not only celebrated National Education Day but also fostered a platform for meaningful 

dialogue and knowledge-sharing between the legal professionals and the academic community at 

GDC Kulgam. The session concluded with a vote of thanks by the NSS Programme Officer, Mr. 

Shahid Yousuf Gilkar, marking the end of a successful event. 

Overall, the event was a remarkable success, with active student participation and engagement, and 

insightful exchanges of views on the topic under discussion. It served as a testament to the spirit of 

learning and dialogue that characterizes GDC Kulgam. 
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